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Date: 2nd March 2015
To: All ISHR-ES Members

ISHR-European Section

NEWSLETTER March 2015

Dear ISHR-ES Member,

I hope you are all well – I write to you wit2 major announcements:

ISHR-ES Bordeaux 1-4th July 2015
http://ishr2015.u-bordeaux.fr/

We hope you will join us at this year’s ISHR-ES annual meeting in July 2015
in Bordeaux, France. Pierre Dos Santos and the local organizing committee
have put together a fantastic program (see attached) enabling scientific
exchange and an opportunity to taste the local produce. Special highlights of
this meeting will be the ISHR International Award Lectures to be given by
Roberto Bolli, Jon Lederer, Thomas Thum, and Rui-Ping Xiao. The meeting
will also highlight the award of the ISHR-International Distinguished Leader
Award given to David Hearse in recognition of his enormous contributions
over many years to the ISHR. Finally, Fabio Di Lisa will be awarded the Medal
of Merit for his sustained and outstanding contribution to cardiovascular
science.

 Deadline for abstract submission is Friday 27th March 2015 – please

submit your abstract here.

 Early registration fees (prior to Apr 15th 2015) are 300 Euros for

ordinary members and 400 Euros for non-members and 100 Euros for

student members. Please register here.

 Becoming a member of the ISHR-ES only costs 60 Euros for one year

and will allow you to benefit from the reduced registration fee. Please

join the ISHR-ES here.

2015 election for 2 new Council Members
This year Emilio Hirsch (Italy) and Finn Olav Levy (Norway) will be leaving the
Council. Therefore, we will be holding a ballot to elect 2 new council members
one of whom will be an Early Career Investigator.

If you have any suggestions and comments regarding any aspect of the ISHR-
ES please kindly get in contact.

Sincerely,

Derek Hausenloy
Secretary of ISHR European Section
d.hausenloy@ucl.ac.uk


